
Diary Dates 
Reports 
End of year reports will go out on Monday 12 
July. We are still unable to have parents into 
school, however, if you wish to discuss your 
child’s report with their teacher please email 
them using the email address that is on the re-
port so they can contact you. 
 
Transition  
There will be two opportunities for children to 
visit their new classrooms and meet the teacher 
and teaching assistant they will be working with 
next year. The dates for these are: 
Wednesday 14 July 
Thursday 15 July 
Information about your child’s new class will be 
sent out on Wednesday 14 July. 
 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
We will be holding a special assembly and after-
noon tea for Year 6 on Tuesday 20 July.  
Unfortunately we are not able to invite parents 
this year. 

Plans for September 
We are hoping that many of the systems we have 
had to have in place this year will stop when we finish 
for summer. 
These include: 
An end to staggered start times and children being in 
year group bubbles. 
 
There is a letter on the school website from Ms Jones 
(Executive Head Teacher) with an update on plans 
for September. 
 
In the meantime if you have any questions please 
don’t hesitate to ask myself or other staff when you 
are dropping off or collecting children from school. 

Sports Day 
As mentioned in an earlier newsletter we will 
be having Sports Day but we are unable to 
invite our families to join us due to Covid re-
strictions.  
Sports Day will take place on the following 
dates: 

 
Monday 5 July 2021 
Year 5 and 6 
 
Thursday 8 July 2021 
Early Years, 
Key Stage 1  
Years 3 and 4 
 
All events will take place ensuring that  
bubbles do not mix. 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 2 July 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 

Mr Brakewell’s Sports Stars 

Nursery Heidi 3CR Whole Class 

UFA Liam 4DF Gracie 

UFD Martha 4JM Eva 

1SA Tyler 5JC Joel 

1JB Aleesa 5MM Heidi 

2SM Alfie 6LH Amelia 

2RM Mason Pea 6SB Max 

3EH Isobel   

Nursery Hunter 3CR Mollie 

UFA Liam 4DF Freya Bu 

UFD Freddie S 4JM Macey 

1SA Amilia-Star 5JC Eden 

1JB Mia 5MM Billy 

2SM Keira 6LH Nicole 

2RM Myles 6SB Max 

3EH Daisy   

This week the newsletter is focused on giving 
you some information regarding key dates and 
updates on end of year arrangements.  
Best wishes 
Joanne Clayton (Head of Primary) 


